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 is  a  JarWare  proprietary
product  |  architected  to
be  cloud  vendor  agnostic

|  patent-pending

OUR MISSION
We have one goal, attaining
perfection. Our teams focus on
evolving and progressing from
every product and every service
we deliver. We are a firm
believer that perfection is a
result of change. Innovation is a
discipline that guides our
change, culture and business
strategy.

FEATURES

It's built from the ground up to
intelligently replace initial
DevSecOps teams and increase
time-to-market for any
modernization effort.

AUTOMATION

It's built on 100% proven Open-
Source technologies. 
 Kubernetes, Docker, Origins,
SpringBoot, Jenkins, Git, Maven,
Gradle, Tomcat, Node.js, JUnit,
Mockito, Ansible, and more.

OPEN ARCHITECTURE

Nearly Zero-Code.  30
encapsulated stack based
playbooks ready to work for
you OOTB.  These playbooks will
stand-up a Kubernetes cluster
with a fully baked-in CI/CD
pipeline without writing a
single line of code. Time to
market increase by 800%. 
 Saves YOU money.
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